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I am an Alumni of Oxford House Jade in Salem Oregon I 
am opposed to bill HB 2239 The certification process and 
standards of Oxford House Incorporated should be held 
on equal footing as the NARR certification. I don't know 
the difference between the 2 certifications above, but what 
I do know is not all programs work for everyone and I feel 
we should have options out there to help that struggling 
addict. I lived in a transitional house prior to living in an 
Oxford house and my experience in the Oxford house was 
so much better. I felt equal a part of. I found my voice 
because it mattered in my Oxford house. I was able to 
learn from my mistakes with the accountability process 
with behavior contracts and things being brought to my 
attention by my sisters that were that to support me and 
love me. I loved my Oxford house and grew from it in so 
many ways. I hope you guys don't take away the 
opportunity for others. 
 
 


